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On Friday, June 3rd, we got a surprise visit from our Continental Director Bishop Kim. Several brothers 

and sisters welcomed him and gave reports of the wonderful response we have received from the Latino 

community since the center was opened several weeks ago. He was happy to know that several of our 

English students are now interested in studying the Divine Principle in detail. Bishop Kim prayed for the 

success of the activities and gave a generous monetary contribution for the improvement of the Education 

Center. Later, we walked to a nearby Mexican restaurant and enjoyed a delicious lunch together. Thank 

you Bishop Kim for your encouragement and support. 

 

 
 



 

 

  

Couple of weeks ago we opened several English classes at the New Education Center on Eastern and 

Bonanza in Las Vegas. A total of 45 people are now attending 4 classes: three in the afternoon and one in 

the morning. The classes are a 10-week course, beginning from level 1 to level 4. The teachers, all 

volunteers of our movement, made a very good impression on the students for their kindness and 

commitment to teaching the English language. At the end of each class, a 10 minutes Divine Principle 

presentation is given to the students. The majority of them listen attentively. Some of them have asked for 

ways to study the Principle more deeply. We take every opportunity to invite the students to participate in 

our activities of the weekend such as picnics, open mics, and seminars.  This week we will open a GED 

class in Spanish. Let's continue our prayers and support to this initiative. 

 

 


